
Preschool Newsletter for Feb. 26th-Feb. 29th
We are moving right along in our Wild and Woolly unit, but we still have more to
cover, so we’ll be extending unit 13 through next week. If your Read and Response
homework forms are filled out, please send them in on Monday, or you can keep
them for one more week. This week we created a snack shop to buz






